
Hemingford Grey Primary School 
Newsletter 7th July 2023 

 

 

Mrs Marriott News Update: 

 

An amazing week at Hemingford Grey with so many busy activities taking place and preparation for 

Hem-Fest! The absolute highlight of the week has been the UKS2 production of ‘The Wizard of Oz’ – 

such amazing children – I am so proud of them all. 

We have been able to review timetables for use of space in school and music lessons will go ahead as 

usual in the school day. Please see a flier for Rockademy. Jane who provides piano lessons has contact 

details available on the school website -  Hemingford Grey Primary School - Peripatetic Music Lessons In 

School1 

You will have received a transition sheet with your child’s class details on for next year – whilst we 

endeavor to reduce printing costs where possible, we do send these home as a printed copy so that they 

can be stuck on the fridge and referred to through the school break. The children will be spending a 

 
1http://www.hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk/web/peripatetic_music_lessons_in_school/495237 

http://www.hemingfordgrey.cambs.sch.uk/web/peripatetic_music_lessons_in_school/495237


transition morning with their new teachers on Tuesday next week. They will be working across the 

school using a book called "We're all Wonders" by RJ Palacio. This is following our work as a school with 

No Outsiders – the children had a workshop last week and we will be following up this great work with 

more stories in class next year. Please see the accompanying leaflet for Parents on No Outsiders. 

Staying Safe: 

With many water activities in the summer months including the Hemingford Regatta, we have been 

revisiting Water Safety in school – please see Water safety for kids | Canal & River Trust 

(canalrivertrust.org.uk)2 for things to discuss at home. 

Wishing you an enjoyable weekend!  

 

 
2https://canalrivertrust.org.uk/enjoy-the-waterways/safety-on-our-waterways/water-safety-for-kids 

https://canalrivertrust.org.uk/enjoy-the-waterways/safety-on-our-waterways/water-safety-for-kids


 



KS1 loved their first Boogie Bounce PE lesson.  

 

What's on next week: 

Monday 10th July 

 

St.Ivo Transition Day for those children joining St.Ivo in September 

AnsteyArt Club  

Years 2 & 3 3.15 – 4.20pm   Years 4,5 & 6 4.30 – 5.30pm 

Tuesday 11th July 

 

St.Ivo Transition Day for those children joining St.Ivo in September 

Wednesday 12th July 

 

Hemingford Harriers Running Club  8.05-8.35am (meet past the bike shed on the school field) 

Dance Club isn't taking place today - this session has been moved to Monday 17th July 



Forest School 3.15pm – 5.00pm 

Thursday 13th July 

 

Year 2 Swimming 8.30am – 11.30am  (prompt leave at 8.30am) 

 

Friday 14th July 

 

French Day  - Your child can bring their homemade French dessert to school today. Please make sure it 

is clearly labelled with their name, class and allergens.  

Cricket Club Years 1 and 2,  3.20pm – 4.20pm 

Ice Cream Friday after school in the playground  

Parent Information 

Dear Families 

We are Hemingford Grey schools PTFA ( parents, teachers and friends' association). Please follow our 

new Facebook page 'Friends of Hemingford Grey School' where you will find all fundraising updates, we 

have only just started so do come and get involved!!  

We had a great time on Sunday providing the BBQ for Sports Day. So much so we are doing it again. 

Thank you to everyone who volunteered! This Friday is a Friends of Hemingford Grey School takeover. 

We will be serving up gourmet steak burgers and prime Lincolnshire hotdogs from 6pm at the 

Hemingford Pavilion. It's going to be a hot one. 

Please come along Friday and support us, we would love to see as many faces as possible. All money 

raised is going to our School! 

 If you have any more questions or would like to get involved  please email hello@fohgs.org3 or message 

us on Facebook!  

 Hopefully see you Friday! 

 
3mailto:hello@fohgs.org 

mailto:hello@fohgs.org


 



 

And finally ....... good luck to all of the children and adults participating in 

the Regatta this weekend! 
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